
Deer Management Advisory Committee Minutes 
December 7, 2017 

 
 
1. Call to Order 

Meeting called to order at 7:00. 
 

2. Attendance  
Present:  Curt Graham, Leon Harris, Bill Nobles, Rob Vincent, Don Rica, Eric Geleta, Carolyn Gaziano.  
Absent: Bobby Rich. 

 
3. Minutes from November 

- approved. 
 

4. Bills / Correspondence 
- Application for “Extended Season” was sent on 12/1. 
- Gun testing is complete – Bow testing will be done for next season. 
- Curt mentioned he is seeing a lot more bucks vs. does on the trail cameras. 
- Eric’s presentation to the League of Municipalities went very well . 
 

5. Season To Date (December) 
Bernards Protective: 

Total   80 
 Township 46 
 County  20 
 Private  14   (includes 11 from English Farm) 
 

Whitetail Solution: 
  Total  33 
  Township 31 
  Private   2 
 
Total: 113        
December 2016 = 144              
 
 
Season To Date (January 2018) 
Bernards Protective: 

Total   113 
 Township 63 
 County  32 
 Private  18   (includes 13 from English Farm) 
 

Whitetail Solution: 
  Total  45 
  Township 43 
  Private   2 
 
Total: 158        
January 2017 = 177              
 
 
 

 



6. New Business / Member Comments  
- Curt asked about property on King George Road – can we seek to include in the program for next 
season. 
- Leon and Eric talked about how happy the VA is with the venison donations. Additional units are 
being added to Community Hope in the spring. 
 

7. Public Comments 
- none. 
 

8. Next Meeting 
- Thursday, January 4, 2018 at 7:00 PM.     

 
9.        Adjournment – 7:50 
       Judy O’Connell / DMAC Secretary 


